
 
 

 
 

16th May 2022 

 
To: 
National Stock Exchange of 
India Limited (Scrip Code: FSL)  
Exchange Plaza,  
Plot no. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), 
Mumbai - 400 051 

BSE Limited (Scrip Code: 
532809)  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 
 

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 

Sub: Clarification on Intimation of Grant of Stock Options under ‘Firstsource 
Solutions Limited Employee Stock Option Plan 2019 

 
We refer to our letter dated on May 05, 2022 pertaining to Intimation of Grant of Stock 
Options under ‘Firstsource Solutions Limited Employee Stock Option Plan 2019 sent to 
Stock Exchanges on May 05, 2022.  
 
In the said letter, we have noticed a typographical error with respect to number of Grant 
of stock options. Accordingly, we request you to kindly read the grant of stock options as 
916,500 instead of 966,500 stock options.  
 

 
We request you to take the above on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For Firstsource Solutions Limited 
 
 
 
 
Pooja Nambiar 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 


		2022-05-16T20:08:43+0530
	POOJA SURESH NAMBIAR




